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Dear Parents, 
Welcome to the last term of Year 4. Let’s hope 
we can enjoy some good weather over the next 
few weeks as we get stuck in to all this term’s 
activities. Please make sure your child has a 
water bottle, hat and sun cream in school each 
day. 

Our topic continues to be ANCIENT CIVILISATIONS.  
Our main focus will be the Ancient Egyptians. Thank you for your support with 
the children’s homework projects - they will be presenting them to the class 

over the next few weeks. 

Remember your 
water bottle daily! 

 
 
= 

Our swimming lessons continue this term - on 
these Mondays - 9, 16, 23, 30 June & 7 & 14 July.  
Wednesday morning PE lessons will continue too. 
Mrs Fisher will definitely be making the most of 
the good weather so please ensure your 
child has a sunhat and sun cream on       
Wednesdays. 

Dates for your diary! 
 

Tuesday 17th June - Liverpool World Museum trip. Your child will need a 
packed lunch. To (hopefully) ensure we arrive at the museum in time to enjoy 
our self-directed time as well as the booked workshops, we need to leave 
school a little earlier than usual - at 8:30am. Please make sure your child is 
ready to meet me at the coach (on Spring Bank) at 8:20am. 
 
Thursday 3rd July - Samba concert. This is an opportunity for you to hear the 
carnival sounds of Samba. This will be, weather permitting, in the playground at 
9:30am. If it’s raining, it’ll be in the hall. 

On Wednesday  
mornings, Year 4 will 

be taught by Mrs 
Fisher (PE) and Mrs 
Clarke (Maths & RE). 

If you have any questions please feel free to email   
c.williams@newmills-pri.derbyshire.sch.uk    

Many thanks, Cara Williams. 

The Multiplication Times Check will take place next week (or will have happened 
today for some children). This will be done in as relaxed a way as possible. The 

children will work in a quiet space with me to complete the test. 
Please do not allow your child to become anxious about this assessment. As    

always, all we ask is that they try their best. 


